ALBION LITTLE RIVER FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
POLICY FOR FIREFIGHTER COMPENSATION FOR CAL FIRE RESPONSES

Firefighter Compensation for Cal Fire responses: It is the policy of the Albion Little River Fire Protection
District that the District distributes to participating firefighters any funds received for personnel
compensation by way of the District’s “Assistance by Hire” agreement with Cal Fire.

All funds received by the District for firefighter compensation are to be distributed equally among all
participating firefighters according to each firefighter’s share of time spent on the compensated
incident.

As no District firefighter receives regular compensation, personnel funds distribution will be made in the
manner described above regardless of the various listed personnel compensation rates scheduled in the
“Assistance by Hire” agreement to be paid to the District.

All funds distributed to firefighters by the District are subject to regular Federal and State income
reporting requirements (1099s) and will be paid without payroll deductions. Any taxes due are the
responsibility of the payee.

Policy adopted by unanimous vote of the members of the board of directors at the October 11, 2012
regular business meeting.



